## Dear Parents / Carers,

At Woodland Grange, we provide a variety of private peripatetic music lessons during school hours, held in our dedicated music room.

Below, you will find the contact details for our music teachers.

Parents are encouraged to contact the teachers directly to arrange private music lessons.

For the upcoming academic year, the following instrumental lessons will be available during school hours:

- Guitar davidwilliamsguitarist@gmail.com
- Singing joboddison@btinternet.com
- Violin mikeshawviolin@gmail.com

Piano remains a highly sought-after instrument to learn and our piano teacher currently has a lengthy waiting list. To accommodate more students, we are pleased to welcome a second piano teacher who is available to come to the school and take on additional pupils.

• Piano - <u>rwoodrow4@yahoo.com</u> / (0116) 2470200

You can contact Jo to secure a place; however, this may be on her waiting list.

Piano - joboddison@btinternet.com

Research has shown that there is a very positive impact of music lessons on a child's development. As our students progress through the school, they discover more resilience, independence and creativity through learning to play a musical instrument.

Children who take part in peripatetic lessons will have the opportunity to showcase their talents in an assembly and a showcase if they wish to.

It is essential that the children have their own instrument so that they can practise at home. We have a piano in school for children to play if they are learning the piano. Some instruments are available to hire from the Leicestershire Music Service. Details can be found on this website: leicestershiremusichub.org/hire-instrument

Many thanks,

Mrs Bowe

**Music Coordinator** 

